
From: Ackerman, Sarah-Kate  

Sent: 21 November 2018 09:43 

To: Cllr. Angel, Alan; Cllr. James, Martyn 

Cc: Francis, Stacy 

Subject: Ystrad Mynach Festive Fayre  

Importance: High 

Good morning both 

Good news!!  

If you would like to pass this on to your retailers….. 2018 was a record breaking 

year!! 

We have just received the footfall figures from Andrew Highway.  2,559 up on 2017 

figures! 

 

Please see below the figures we have saved since we started helping you with the 

event:- 

 

2015   -           2697 

2016   -           3909 

2017   -           3325 

2018   -           5884 

 

Thank you once again for all your help and support on the day and leading up to the 

event. 

 

Hope you and your families have a lovely Christmas. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Sarah-Kate & Stacy 

Sarah-Kate Ackerman 

Swyddog Digwyddiadau | Events Officer 

Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Caerffili | Caerphilly County Borough Council 

 

 01443 866234  

ackers@caerphilly.gov.uk  

mailto:ackers@caerphilly.gov.uk

